
 

Barrow In Bloom 

Daffodil bulb planting in KGV October 2020 

Day 1: Thursday 22nd October – Sunny and cool – great day for digging  
 

  

Volunteers digging the holes – it was hard work – but refreshments up next! 

 

 

 

Three generations of keen gardeners here – 
helping to dig the holes  

And they all stayed to help plant the bulbs too – 
thank you 

  



  

 

We had a lot of help with the bulb planting 

Thanks to all  the children that came along to jump up and down! 

   

  



Day 2: Friday 23rd October – What happened to the sun? 

 

Starting where we left off yesterday – different 
volunteers – different weather – same amazing 

enthusiasm - Brilliant Bottoms Up everyone! 

 

Quick break for a cuppa – Thanks to the Parish 
Council for supplying the refreshments 

 Last few bulbs going in – and  more jumping  

Thanks to all the volunteers and their 
families that came along to help  

We managed to finish just before the rain came – great timing everyone 

A big thank you to those volunteerss that came along today to celebrate their special days with us 

 


